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LEISURE DAYS MOBILE HOME PARK
20055 HWY 62
SHADY COVE, OR 97539

CROSS CONNECTION POLICY

This Cross Connection Policy is written and implemented under the requirements of the State of Oregon
regarding community water systems. All community water systems must have a policy in order to protect
drinking water from being contaminated by sprinkler, irrigation, or other pipe connections which may
come in contact with the pipes for the drinking water supply.

If the owner or managing agent of Leisure Days Mobile Home Park has reasonable cause to believe that an
existing or potential cross connection is located on a user’s premises and does not have the proper
backflow prevention device, the water supplier (Leisure Days Mobile Home Park) shall deny or
discontinue service to those premises until an appropriate backflow assembly device is installed or until
the cause of the hazard is eliminated.

Leisure Days follows the procedures and practices recommended by the Pacific Northwest Section,
American Water Works Association. A copy of the manual is available for reference at the office of
Commercial Property Management (773-6400). Leslie Hall is the contact person for questions on cross
connection rules or procedures.

All park residents must allow their premises to be inspected for cross connection violations by a certified
inspector hired by the park owner. All lawn sprinkler systems are required to have a backflow assembly
approved by the Oregon State Health Division. Any new sprinkler system installation must be approved
by the park owner or his agent and must have the required devices. You may be required to install a
backflow assembly device on a service or other cross connection to drinking water supply at your own
space.

You may contact the park management or the Oregon Health Division, Drinking Water Program (503)
731-4899, for information on approved devices and a list of certified inspectors,
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